
what is it?
Bright Lights is a family-oriented, holiday home decorating contest and

fundraiser.  Gather your friends and family together, follow our Bright Lights Map

to enjoy the beauty of your neighbors' holiday-decorated homes and vote for your

favorites! Prizes are awarded to the three homes with the most votes.

how can I participate?
REGISTER

Manville residents can register their home as a Bright Lights house. 

 Decorations DO NOT need to be extravagant for your family to take part in the

Bright Lights contest.

Bright Lights FAQs

 

VOTE

Cast a vote for your favorite registered homes! Buy official Manville Arts Council

voting guitar picks and drop them into the white MAC bucket placed at each

registered home.  You can vote as many times as you wish, for as many Bright Lights

homes as you wish! Every pack of voting picks purchased contains a raffle ticket

that enters you into a drawing for one of our many voter-prizes! 

Every vote cast brings a Bright Lights home closer to winning a prize and 

supports the Manville Arts Council mission!



Bright Lights FAQs

Contest is open to any home in Manville.

You may only register YOUR OWN RESIDENCE.

Registration is $15 per home.

Register your home online at www.manvillearts.org or at our Open Registration events 

          at the Manville Library. Credit card payment must be made online or cash only at our 

          advertised MAC events.

Registration closes 10:00pm Nov. 30th; late registrations will not be accepted.

By registering for this event you agree that the MAC may publish the registered address on

          the event map; registrant names will NOT be published.

Maps will be made available & voting opens December 7th.

Bright Lights Map will be made available to the public on our website, the Manville 

          Library, the Habitat ReStore and at Borough Hall.

Prizes to be announced via MAC social media in November.

Prizes will awarded to the top three participating homes.

Prize winning homes will be announced on Dec 23rd.

Winners will be notified regarding prize distribution.

Official MAC Voting Guitar Picks can be bought in packs of 5,

          for $5, online on the MAC website or at advertised MAC events.

Bright Lights voting buckets will be dropped off at registered homes by 11:00am Dec 7th.

All voting buckets will have a MAC logo to help improve visibility for voters; the

          voting bucket should be placed so that voters can easily see the logo.

Voting buckets should be placed in an easily identifiable, easy to access area of the 

         registered property.

Once the bucket is dropped off you are responsible for the bucket and contents therein. 

         We recommend your bucket be in place to collect votes from dusk to 10pm and 

         brought indoors overnight as a precaution.

Votes can be cast using MAC guitar picks ONLY; other items deposited in voting buckets

         will not count as votes & will be considered donations to the Manville Arts Council. 

The homes with the most MAC guitar picks in their voting buckets win.

You may vote for your own home.

You may vote as many times as you wish.

Voting Buckets will be picked up on Dec 21st by 11am.

questions?
contact us at info@manvillearts.org

Thank you for your support of our 2019 Bright Lights fundraiser event.


